
From: Elaine Lohr [enplohr@chorus.net] 
Sent: Monday, August 31, 2009 2:24 PM 
To: Schmidt, Chris 
Cc: JStroid@cityofmadison.com 
Subject: Westmorland/Midvale Heights Plan 
 
We wish to register our support for the W/MH neighborhood plan.  We 
appreciate the work that went into it, the opportunities we had to be 
informed and the sheparding of the plan through the various city 
government committes and Council. 
 
We anticipate that the plan we help to strenghthen the Westmorland 
neighborhood...and avoid any future debacles like the Midvale Plaza 
rantings. 
 
Elaine and Pete Lohr 
526 Holly Avenue 

 


